
   

 

 
Sent:   Wednesday, August  7, 2019 6:42 PM  
To:   ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR)  <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject:   ,  
 
 
I am against the termination of the Consent Decree.  
J. Larry Smith  
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone  

From: jlarrysmith6 




